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Miscellaneous Postgraduate Researcher visits to Leeds
There are occasions when a PhD who is registered and studying at an overseas institution wishes to visit Leeds for a short period of time, perhaps to take advantage of collaboration between research groups, or to access specific research expertise or facilities here at Leeds.

EU candidates who fall into this category and who wish to visit Leeds are not required by the University to register whilst visiting Leeds.  We recommend that staff who wish to host EU candidates in Leeds seek the agreement of HoS/HoRI.  Staff may then need to support the candidate with their visit to Leeds, eg, provide a letter of support, help with setting up an ISS username, accommodation.
Those who the University classes as ‘international’ (ie, non-EU) for fees purposes, are required to formally register at Leeds if they plan to visit for period of longer than 4 weeks.

Candidate would need to apply in the usual way and select Miscellaneous Postgraduate Research (MPR) as the programme at https://studentservices.leeds.ac.uk/pls/banprod/bwskalog_uol.P_DispLoginNon.  
Information about fees and visa is at https://ses.leeds.ac.uk/info/22226/research_degree_admissions_and_registration/930/visiting_postgraduate_researchers. 
International candidates visiting Leeds for 6 months or longer will come on a Tier 4 visa and so attendance monitoring through GRAD is required.  Candidates will also be required to meet the English Language requirements in order to secure a visa https://environment.leeds.ac.uk/see-research-degrees/doc/entry-requirements. 
The University charges a tuition fee for those visiting for over 4 weeks (see link above).  The School is permitted to charge a higher tuition fee AND a bench fee.  The difference between the University tuition fee and the higher tuition fee is allocated to the School as a non-formula allocation.  The bench fee will cover research costs for the candidate and will normally be made available to the candidate in a School RTSG account in their name.  Consideration should be given to how the candidate will be funding their visit to Leeds when calculating these fees.

MPRs who are required to register in Leeds, will be automatically entered on the PGR starters database and allocated a desk and computer.

